
 
 

 

April 27, 2021 

  

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro                                                 The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chair                                                                                        Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations                                      House Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives      U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515                                                           Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for Fairfield County, CT, Town of Newtown—to design and install systems and non-

impervious parking areas for fiscal year 2022. 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Town of Newtown, located at 23 Primrose Street, Newtown, 

CT 06470. 

The funding would be used to design and install systems and non-impervious parking areas to accommodate 

incremental and current parking demand on the Fairfield Hills Campus due to ever increasing activity, 

especially that which may be related to the renovation of historic abandoned brick buildings. 

 I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Jahana Hayes 

Member of Congress 


